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Thesis in Psychology - Spring 2001

Instructor: Mark Schmuckler
Office: $-515
Phone: 287-7417
Office Hours: Tuesday, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM, or by appointment

Class Times and Locations:
M: 3.00 PM - 5:00 PM, R3231

Welcome to the website for the spring term of PSYD98, Thesis in Psychology. This is the
place you should check information concerning this class, including announcements, class

assignments, and so on.

Here is a tentative Schedule for Spring Semester:

DATE TOPIC

Jan. 15 15" meeting of the spring term

Jan. 29 Interim reports _

Feb. 5 Interim reports, con't (if necessary)

Mar. 5 Statistical analysis on computers (held in the computer lab)
Mar. 12 Statistical analysis on computers (held in the computer lab)
Apr. 6 Thesis due. Late penalty is 2% per day.

Apr. 11 PSYCHOLOGY UNDERGRADUATE THESIS DAY !!!!
We have tentatively scheduled undergraduate thesis for the
week between the end of classes and finals, These day will go
ALL DAY. Please write down this date in your books!

A few things you should know/remember.
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1. The psychology undergraduate thesis conference is scheduled for Friday April 27,
2001, at Queen’s University in Kingston, ON.
a. Although you are not required to attend, you will receive a 4% bonus mark for
presenting at this conference.

b. We are expected to receive a “Call for papers” sometime in January. You will then be
asked to submit a 150-word abstract. I will pass along information to you regarding
the due dates for all of this when I receive word. You should produce this abstract in
consultation with your supervisor. I will also be available to help you with your 150
word abstract if you are interested.

2. We have not yet scheduled the thesis day presentation here at U of T. In contrast to the
Undergraduate thesis conference, presenting at our local thesis day IS A REQUIRED
PART OF THIS CLASS!!!

3. Because we do not meet on a weekly basis, if I need to communicate with the class I will
do so either by email (I believe I have everyone’s email) as well as by posting information
on this web site page. Please check it regularly.
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